
 

 

 

13 December 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
For health and safety reasons it is important that your young person does not dance in 
standard, everyday socks. I appreciate that students don’t like dancing in bare feet, so 
we recommend that you buy them these dance socks, or foot thongs. From January, your 
young person will be required to dance in bare feet if they do not have proper footwear. 
 

 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs B Maddox 
Head of Dance 
 

https://www.dancedirect.com/bla1000-blochsoxtm-dance-socks
https://www.dancedirect.com/dance-shoes/other-shoes/foot-thongs

